
Partially 

Confidential 

 Submission    
No 59 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO HEALTH AND WELLBEING OF 

KANGAROOS AND OTHER MACROPODS IN NEW SOUTH 

WALES 
 
 
 

Name: Name suppressed 

Date Received: 21 March 2021 

 

 



The commercial harvest of kangaroos  is not to be feared by Pearson and co the impact on 

numbers from this is microscopic as compared to the inhumane wastefulness of mitigation permits 
and greedy unremorseful landowners.  
 

It seems once landowners put up there governmentally funded exclusion fences there entitled to 
make there own rules on macropod control. Poisoning of watering points,aerial shotgun shoots and 
other cruel methods authorities seem to be turning a blind eye to. 
                       
Please put a stop to mitigation permits and conduct random aerial property searches to stop 
landowners with no respect for the law! 


